
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook 

page. We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

24th April—Lunchtime Choir Starts 

26th April—Y6 Perform Their Socks Off 

13th—16th May—Y6 SATs week 

 

Congratulations to our Cricket 

class who topped the charts this 

week with 100% attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Ladybird class—99.5% 

3rd Firefly class—99.2% 

4th Dragonfly class—98.9% 

5th Butterfly class—94.4% 

     St. George’s Day—Tuesday 23rd 

April  

Tuesday 23rd April is St George's day. If 
your child goes to Rainbows, Brownies, 
Guides, Squirrels, Beavers, Cubs or 
Scouts and would like to wear their 
uniform on this day they are more than 
welcome to.   

SCHOOL 

CROSSING 

PATROL 

Banwell Parish 

Council are on 

the look out for extra volunteers 

for the crossing.  If you are 

interested please get it touch 

with them.   

     BUTTERFLY CLASS 

On Sunday 28th April, 

Henry will be swimming 

400m to raise funds for 

Cancer Research UK, Marie Curie 

& The Swimathon Foundation.  If 

you would like to support Henry 

and donate to his just giving page 

he would be very grateful.   

Good Luck Henry! 

     School dinners  

Please can we remind all 
parents/carers that if your child 
requires a school dinner, this 

needs to be booked via 
ParentPay the night before at the 
latest. We have had a number of 
children this week who have not 
booked a meal but have required 
one.  It is essential that all meals 

are booked. As you will be 
aware, we do not have a kitchen 

on site and hot dinners are 

brought in each day and as such, 
only the number of meals that 

have been booked will be 
delivered to school.   

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Blue, 

Sage & James  

Dragonfly class— Isla, 

Florence & Brody 

Butterfly class— Milo, 

Pati & Harrison  

Firefly class— Remi, 

James & Ivy  

Cricket class— 

Abdulmaleek, Sean & 

Cayden  

Pre-loved uniform  

We are hoping to host a pre-loved 

uniform sale in the coming months.  If 

you have any uniform that you no 

longer need and is still in good 

condition, we would be very grateful to 

receive it. Many thanks.  

Congratulations to 

our KS1 colouring 

competition winners.  

Each winner 

received a copy of 

‘The adventures of 

Charlie Crab’ from Mrs Watson.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

